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NOTICE OF DECISION 

TO CONTINUE PUBLIC HEARING 

FOR VARIANCE 

 

Robert D. Ansin  

65 Swett Hill Road 

Sterling, MA 01564 

 

At the Petitioner’s request at the March 21, 2017  meeting, the Board of Appeals of the Town of 

Sterling, acting under the Zoning By-Laws of the Town of Sterling and the Zoning Enabling Act 

of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, voted at its Public Hearing on March 21, 2017 to 

continue the Public Hearing with regard to the Applicant’s petition for a Variance at 65 Swett 

Hill Road, Sterling MA until April 18, 2017 at 6:30 pm in the Butterick Building, Room 205.  

 

Sitting as a Board: 

Joseph Curtin 

Jerry Siver 

Patrick Fox, Acting Chairman 

Richard Hautaniemi 

Matthew Campobasso 

 

A motion to continue was made at applicants request, by Joseph Curtin, seconded by Richard 

Hautaniemi, the Board voted to continue the public hearing, until April 18, 2017 at 6:30 pm  in 

the Butterick Building Room 205.   Vote 5-0 to approve the motion.  

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Patrick Fox, Acting Chairman 

 


